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Christmas Celebration… 
We have some great Christmas celebration days planned for December. Our daily 
themes include Baby Jesus and the Nativity, Angels, Rudolf, The Gingerbread Man, 
The Grinch, Santa and more. We are going to have so much fun! Our classes will 
be having a Christmas Party on December 19th (3s) and December 20th (4s). If you 
are planning on sending something in to pass out (optional, of course!), class sizes 
are: 
Ms. Nancy’s AM 4s – 10 
Ms. Kathy’s AM 4s – 10 
Ms. Nancy’s AM 3s – 7 
 

Christmas Holiday… 
School will be closed for Christmas Holiday Monday, December 23rd  through 
Wednesday, January 1st.  Classes will resume on Thursday, January 2nd. 
   

Fundraisers… 
Christmas cards and gift orders are due no later than December 12th & 13th. Last 
day for Cindy’s tickets will be December 20th.  
 
*On behalf of the staff and Board Members of St. Matthew’s Preschool, we 
would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas! 

Ms. Donna, Ms. Nancy & Ms. Kathy 


